
Message to Members
Grand Trunk (BC) Employees Federal Credit Union wants to give a BIG THANK YOU to all 

those who attended the 74th Annual Meeting in April! It was a fun night to have everyone 

together to mingle and celebrate. We really are the Small Credit Union that equals a LARGE 

Family! We appreciate each and every one of you for choosing us to be the home for all of 

your financial needs for every generation in the family!

Summer is here…time for sunshine and fun with family and friends! Don’t let your plans get 

interrupted…be sure to call or stop into YOUR credit union to make sure we have your 

updated information on file to help keep your cards safe and secure! Our MasterCard® 

Debit/ATM cards and VISA® credit cards have fraud protection services. These services allow 

us, or the fraud protection department, to contact you after hours as soon as a fraud 

transaction is detected. SecurLOCK Communication allows fraud alerts to be sent out in real 

time to our VISA® credit cards and ATM/Debit MasterCard® cardholders via texting, email, 

and phone calls. Remember to call the credit union for any travel notifications! Please keep 

in mind that if you are traveling outside of the country you will need to use your VISA® credit 

card, as the MasterCard® Debit cards do not work internationally.

YOUR credit union wishes you a fun and safe summer with your family and friends!

�ank you for your membership,

LuAnn M. Schott
Manager/Treasurer

Grand Trunk Employees (BC) Federal Credit Union is an
Equal Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender. 

Your savings federally insured to at least $250,000 and
backed by the full faith and credit of the United States
Government. NCUA a U.S. Government Agency.

Summer Issue 2019
Monday-Thursday

Lobby & Drive Thru 8:00am-4:30pm

Friday
Lobby 8:00am-4:30pm

Drive Thru 8:00am-5:00pm

Saturday
Lobby & Drive Thru 9:00am-noon

Holiday Cl�ings & 
Special Holiday Hours

Independence Day
July 4th (closed)

Labor Day
September 2nd (closed)

Location:
1275 North Raymond Road

Battle Creek, MI 49014

(269) 965-1381

Fax: (269) 965-0034

Loan Fax: (269) 965-6558

www.grandtrunkcu.com

Always Keep
Us Current!

The start of the year is a great 

time to keep everything in check! 

Cars, smoke detectors, finances, 

AND your credit union! Please call 

or stop in to make sure we have 

your current contact information 

on file including: current address, 

phone number, email address, 

and beneficiaries and/or

joint owners. 

MemberAppreciation
Day!

MONDAY, SEPT. 16TH | 11 AM - 4 PM

Stop by YOUR Credit Union for a 
hot dog, chips, and pop while 

enjoying some time with
fellow Credit Union members.

Rates start as low as 

3.49% for 60 Months*

& 3.75%
 for 72 Months*!

Make this 
Summer Sizzle
          with a Hot New Vehicle!

*Rates and terms are for qualified buyers based on credit
approval and are subject to change without prior notice.



Summer Issue 2019
Monday-Thursday

Lobby & Drive Thru 8:00am-4:30pm

Friday
Lobby 8:00am-4:30pm

Drive Thru 8:00am-5:00pm

Saturday
Lobby & Drive Thru 9:00am-noon

Board of Directors:  Larry Gilbert | Chris George | Sue Bess | LuAnn Schott | Janice Austin | Neils R. Hopkins | Charles Hoekstra

Supervisory Committee: Helen Tupper | Mike Cole | Carolyn Heath
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Our Mission:
Grand Trunk (Battle Creek) Employees Federal Credit Union was established in 1945 as a member owned, not for profit cooperative and since then 
our members have been our number one priority. Our mission has been to generationally build a family-like relationship with each member to 
create the trust and confidence needed to provide financial education and cover all financial needs.

ATTENTION!
TEENS BETWEEN 15-18 YEARS OLD

JOIN OUR TEEN PROGRAM!
It’s never too early to learn financial management!

*Ask us for more information*

ENTER FOR A

CHANCE TO WIN!
USE YOUR DEBIT CARD WITH 

A SIGNATURE FOR A CHANCE TO WIN
A KITCHENAID STAND MIXER

One (1) Prize Winner will be selected on or about September 5, 
2019 by a random drawing from all qualified entries received by a 

participating credit union between July 1, 2019 and August 31, 
2019.  Each time an eligible member uses their debit card with their 

signature during the contest period they will be entered in the 
contest allowing for multiple entries. PIN-based transactions will not 

be entered in the contest. See your credit union for complete 
details, including contest rules, restrictions and alternate method of 

entry. Void where prohibited by law.


